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To whom it may concern 
 
I write to register my strong objection to the Aquind proposal. This project will cause enormous disruption to 
important community and natural areas of Portsmouth - a city restricted in size and amenities by its status as an 
island. 
 
Along with many other local people, I enjoy the city's green space, much of which (e.g. Milton Locks and Milton 
Common) will be severely damaged and disrupted by the enormous amount of work required for the 
interconnector. In addition, we have for many years run an allotment at Milton, and this area will be significantly 
affected by the work. 
 
Furthermore, we enjoy walking in the open spaces to the north of the city that will also be carved up if the scheme 
goes ahead.  
 
Please do not allow this disastrous project to happen. It will cause nothing but harm, and will permanently alter 
some of the most precious areas in our part of the south. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Anne England  

  
  

  




